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instead of the usual 3m, allow truck storage in the front yard when this isn't usually permitted, and allowing truck
storage between the front of the property and the existing building when this isn't usually permitted). For a property
that was already being used illegally, the City should not be considering additional amendments to employment
lands zoning. This further encourages illegal land use on other properties.

The Existing Official Plan in the Z.24.020 application indicates the land is Agriculture in Schedule 13, Vaughan
Official Plan 2010, Volume 1, and being located in Natural Areas and Countryside in Schedule 1 - Urban Structure
of VOP 2010, Volume 1. I don't understand how a truck yard can fit into this Existing Official Plan.

Lastly, I want to reiterate that City of Vaughan should only be considering rezoning applications on lands that are
currently in compliance with their intended use. This community does not need further truck storage facilities or
more trucks on our roads. The safety of our communities must take precedence! We will be paying close attention to
how City of Vaughan votes on this rezoning application - it will show how the City of Vaughan will consider (or not
consider) their neighbours and whether City of Vaughan will take meaningful action to discourage illegal land use,
or whether they will encourage it. I hope we can count on City of Vaughan to uphold their zoning laws.

Sincerely,

 
 
 
 
 




